Dear comrades

On behalf of the board members of the Egyptian federation of Independent unions, On
behalf of Egyptian workers and their independent unions, we thank you for your support
with our struggle for democracy , justice and freedom.

Egyptian workers , together with all Egyptians, are struggling now against new fascism
represented in MB militias all over Egypt . The MB regime is trying to convince the
governments all over the world that what is happening in Egypt is a military coup against
democracy and we are saying (NO ,it is not. It is a new wave of our revolution)

We remind the world that the MB minister of labor and the MB parliament were against
labor rights and that their policies caused our country to be on the short list of the ILO
reminding us of Mubarak and his policy which stood against our freedom and rights.

We assure that we are now librating our nation in a new wave of our struggle for freedom
,breed ,democracy and justice and we ask you to face what governments in your counties
are trying to do against our revolution.

Thank you again
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